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CLUB NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2024 

We take this opportunity to update you with the following:- 

o Does anyone have an embroidery machine and would be willing to embroider names onto 

club shirts? 

 

o There are still a few outstanding vacancies / nominations / volunteers required for club 

positions for the AGM on Sunday, 9th February 2025 – please do consider supporting and 

providing services to the club positions which remain outstanding for nominations these are: 

Club Secretary 

Account Examiners (2) 

Social Committee Chair 

First Aiders (2) 

Food Hygiene Officer 

Child & Vulnerable Adult Protection Officers / Safeguarding Officers (2) 

 

Please see the nomination form on the notice board in the clubhouse. 

 

o The executive committee would like to thank all those club members who are supporting the 

clubs social events. 

 

o A big thank you to Jo Sanders (and helpers) and Rose Reason (and helpers) for giving their 

valuable time in providing catering services e.g. roast dinners and jacket potatoes with 

various fillings.  Thanks to all those who participate and provide setting up and clean up 

services in the kitchen and the clearing of the hall. 

 

o Ian Clarke together with Kevin Merryweather have installed/replaced lighting on the outside 

of the clubhouse and in the smoking area to ensure that club members can safely enter and 

leave the premises. 

 

o Please remember the Quiz Night on the 30th November, details are on the clubhouse 

noticeboard –  please keep checking the noticeboard for updated social event information. 

 

o It has been a very busy year for the executive committee – the support being received 

regularly from club members is noted and greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 


